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Re: Treatment of Fujita Corporation in Nikkei Indices 
 

 

September 3, 2002 --- Nihon Keizai Shimbun, Inc. announces following 
treatment of Fujita Corporation (1806) in the Nikkei Stock Average and the 
Nikkei Stock Index 300 (Nikkei Indices). 
 
Tokyo Stock Exchange announced to move Fujita Corporation to the “Kanri 
Post” today.  Nihon Keizai Shimbun, Inc. will leave Fujita as a constituent 
of these indices while the company is under the “Kanri Post”.  As soon as it 
is moved to the “Seiri Post”, the company will be removed from the indices. 
 
The name of the new constituent and the date to add such stock will be 
announced later.  The indices may be calculated with the constituents less 
than 225 or 300 during the period between the removal of Fujita and the 
addition of the new stock. 
 
Contact: Financial Information Dept. Electronic Media Bureau, 
Nihon Keizai Shimbun, Inc. (Tel: 813-5255-9181) 


